
 

 

                        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                     29/5/2019 

To Whom it May Concern 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re:  61 Fennel Street, North Parramatta - BASIX & Section J 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Although the recent changes in drawings will impact on the calculations shown in the 

previous report, the overall results will not be too dissimilar, however all relevant reports 

must be updated for the Construction Certificate stage. 

 

For any questions, please do contact me. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Dimitri Harakidas 

Managing Director  

Australian ENergy Efficiency Consulting 

TRADING as WIDE SPECTRUM PTY LTD 

Mail:  To: AENEC, Level 14, 309 Kent Street, Sydney 2000 

 

 

 

 

 


